154 METCALFE STREET

MONTREAL

January 1926.

Sir Arthur W, Currie
Principel snd ¥ice-Changellor

Me +Gill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,-
Your letter of the llth instant received,suggesting an eppoint-
ment for Thursday.

Sinee writing to you I find that it will be neeessary to defer

matters for the present.

With meny thenks for your kindness and apologies for troubling

you too soon.

Yours very truly




